Southeast Arkansas Regional Science Fair
School of Mathematical and Natural Sciences, University of Arkansas at Monticello
P.O. Box 3480 Monticello, AR 71656

Dear Students and Project Directors,

The Southeast Arkansas Regional Science and Engineering Fair (SEARSF) will be held on Thursday, March 13, 2025. Please visit the website of the Society for Science & the Public to view the updated rules and regulations. All necessary forms for you and your students are available on our website. Some of these forms must be printed, filled out, and mailed in; others must be submitted online. Please read the rules carefully, and make sure each student project package is complete an submitted correctly.
1. To comply with the State and the International Science Fairs, all projects must be reviewed and approved by the Southeast Arkansas Regional Science Fair Scientific Review Committee (SRC) before competitions.
2. To ensure your project qualifies to compete: ALL THE RESEARCH PAPERS AND COMPLETED FORMS AND OTHER REQUIRED MATERIAL MUST BE RECEIVED BY THE DUE DATE: March 6, 2025. See the Format, Eligibility, and Application Process for the student’s project package submission methods.
3. It is highly recommended that you print all the forms required for your project, real all instructions carefully, and include all the required dates and signatures.
4. If a reviewed project is incomplete, the student and teacher will be asked to submit additional or missing information (forms, signatures, etc.). So, it is important to include contact information for students, teachers, and adult sponsors (email, telephone number). 
5. A project entry fee of $5.00 is required for each individual or team project. Make checks payable to UAM Southeast Arkansas Regional Science Fair.
Email me at efird@uamont.edu if you have questions.
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